
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family. 

                                        May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body:  

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                          
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Mary Tipping (S) Michael Marsden,  Asking for some good news x2,                      

Gerald Filbin (3rd A) David & Irene Birds (55th W/A) Helen Galazewska (A) Roy Green (S)                   
John Harris (S) Kimberley Yates (S) Rachael Hayhurst (RIP)   

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 103 Mary Comberbach 

 
£25 No 318 Fr Shaun  

 
£25 No 310 David Wilson 

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 686:90 

Standing orders for                   
May : £1731 (4 weeks)             
June: £2018 (5 weeks) 

 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s Church    
10am 

Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church    
10am 

Wednesday The Priory            
10am                                

Thursday:  No Mass 

Friday The Priory                            
10am                                 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 At 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 4th Aug 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 7th September from 
11:15am until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Pleasington Priory Update. 

Stage 2 Building Works.                
The work will commence on 

Monday 2nd September. Scaffolding 
will be used at the front of the 
church. Some will be required 

inside. The internal work will centre 
around the choir loft, upper room 

and the priest’s sacristy.            

Please be patient whilst this work is 
underway.                           

Restrictions in terms of access will 
be in place during this time. My 
apologies for any inconvenience 

this may cause. 

Food Bank                            
The food bank collected your 

donations this week, they asked us 
to pass on their gratitude for your 

generous support. 

Lectionaries. 

Thank you to those families that 
have donated towards the cost of the 
new lectionaries.  

These are used daily in church and 
the word of God is proclaimed from 
them.                                                
So far £855 has been donated. If you 
wish to contribute to this collection, 
simply place your donation in an 
envelope and place the names on the 
front. Many thanks.  

Funeral Service. 

Tuesday 7th August at 11:15 am at Pleasington Crematorium a service for the 
late Maxine Marie Townsend.                

May she rest in peace and rise in glory. 


